Program Report 2_2_14

The Program VP appreciates Steve’s early distribution of the program for each Tuesday and notice of impending music.  Further Steve has been following his very accurate internal clock on Tuesday nights which means there is hardly any time-keeping function. I applaud Steve’s use of assistant directors which gives the chorus a change of pace throughout the evening.  I also appreciate Chapter Development VP and Secretary readiness to quickly respond to their announcement time which keeps the announcement portion moving along. 
 
My only question for Board discussion might be how do they feel about the quartet time during our rehearsals? 
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